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Our first get together since 

February 2020. We had our first 

Dinner Meeting after lock-down 

at the Seven Stars on the 4th, 

which was attended by 10 

members, who appeared to have 

enjoyed the occasion. You can 

see some of them and the menu 

on our web-site. Some members 

declined to attend on the basis 

that it might be too soon to meet 

indoors even though restrictions 

had at last been lifted. Perfectly 

understandable, however those 

that did attend seem to have 

survived unscathed by the event.

  

As there has only been one 

nomination for the Thank You 

Dinner and as some members 

declined to attend the August 

Dinner, it has been decided to 

postpone this idea to a later date. 

So the October Dinner Meeting 

will be as for a normal meeting. 

John will email you all with the 

venue and menu as usual.

For those of you that haven’t 

seen the postcard before and as 

it is holiday time I thought you 

might like to see the composite 

picture that was used to 

introduce a new event in town. 

Aylesbury on Sea came into being 

back in 2005 and it continued 

until 2019 when Covid arrived to 

scupper the event. Hopefully it 

will return in 2022.     
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John and I look forward to 

meeting you again in October, so 

continue to stay safe and well.

Ray Ghent

President
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